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 Port of Fremantle 
Navigational Warning 

NAV-WARN #: 01/2025 
 

Date of issue:   01.02.2025 
 

Date of effect:   07.02.2025 
 

Effective until:  03.03.2025 
 

Charts affected:  AUS 112, AUS 117 

 
South Mole - Inner Harbour Entrance. 
 
A vertical (1 meter wide) light beam will be displayed on the South Mole. 
From Friday 7th February to Sunday 2nd March as part of the Festival of Perth, 
the light will be displayed from sunset to sunrise.  
 
Mariners should be aware that they may see more than the South Mole light beam. 
There are 11 lights beams in total being displayed across Fremantle and Perth. 
 
For more information, please visit the following website. 
Perth Festival - Karla Bidi 
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Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when entering or leaving the Inner 
Harbour. 
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